
NEOkla Minutes  October 9, 2018  
 
Board members pr4esent were Jason Baney - RE, Neil Cox – Asst RE, Betty 
Martin – Secretary, Jeff Maize, James Stowers, Mike Tritt, and George Walker.  
The minutes of the September 4 meeting and the treasurer’s report were 
approved as presented. 
 
Autocross Report – Jeff Maize:  There were 60 entries for the Stroud event, 
with 9 weekend members.  The next event will be at the Fairgrounds on 
November 4. 
 
Road Racing – Neil Cox:  There will be 2 events at Hallett in 2019 – a Super 
Tour on March 30 -31 and a Double Regional/TT on June 29-30. 
 
Road Rally – Bob Strattan:  Garry Deaton is in the hospital;  he had one stent 
placed yesterday and will have another one tomorrow.  There is a Rally School 
and a Rally planned for October 21.  Check the website to determine if it will be 
held. 
 
Old Business:  
There are a few autocross T-shirts left. 
 
The nominees for 2019 officers are Jason Baney – RE, Neil Cox – Asst RE, Todd 
Swain – Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, and James Stowers, Jennifer 
Terhune, and Mike Tritt for the two Board Member positions.  Voting will occur at 
the November meeting. 
 
New Business: 
Neil Cox announced that the decision about where to hold the awards banquet 
needs to be made at the November meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin 
 


